VOICES OF ALASKA

A Fellowship Position Opening

The Alaska Public Radio Network (APRN) is looking for
applicants for a 12-month reporter fellowship in Anchorage.
The full-time paid position is available to an Alaska Native
with a desire to pursue a career as a radio journalist.

Excellent writing and communication skills are desired, along with
an extensive knowlege of Alaska Native issues.
For additional information contact Steve Heimel or Karen Cox at
563-7733. The application deadline is August 15, 1990.
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